
04 Jul 06: Welcome  
 
I hope everyone is enjoying Independence Day. Remember to take a few minutes for the 
troops in Iraq, Afghanistan, and everywhere around the world - they make this day possible. 
May I suggest that this is a perfect time to reference the Standing Prayer Request on the 
Chaplain's page?  
 
There are updates on Jack Dunaway and Hannah Theriot on the Chaplain's page, followed 
by a new Quarterly Devotional. 
 
The Guest Book has several new entries and new instructions for sending new entries to the 
Site Manager for posting. Click on "Please Sign In Here" and bring us up to date on your 
activities. 
 
Membership reminder - annual dues are due in January. If your name has not been added to 
the Membership page since the first of the year, then you have most likely overlooked you 
dues payment. Chuck is looking for your check. Thanks to all those who ponied up in the past 
few weeks. 
 
Attention: see the updates regarding the 2006 VLOA Reunion on the Reunion page, including 
the downloadable Registration Form - deadlines for registration are approaching rapidly! 


